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At its meeting of April 25, 1966 the Academic Council adopted the
following policy statement on transferring extension credit and
correspondence credit from other institutions. The statement w••
formulated by the Committee on Student Admissions and Retention.

We recommend, 8. a general policy, that San Jose State
College accept undergraduate traosfer credit earned
through extension and correspondence from other insti­
tutions in the same manner in Which the originating in·
stitutlons use that credit toward their own baccalaureate
degrees. Credit for extension toward the baccalaureate
degree at San J08e State College shall not exceed the
provisions of the Education Code. paragraph 40407.
Credit in correspondence shall not exceed one-half of
the total units allowable in extension transfer.
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APPROVED, R. D. CLARK. 7-18-66.
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